






Update as of 03/08/2021: The project team has been meeting weekly. The project scope is being
drafted based on input from the President and Chancellors. A list of experts has been assembled
to help vet the project deliverables to make sure that the workplace plan is compliant with legal
regulations.  The Transition Monitoring Team is being formed from representatives from campus
governance groups to help get feedback from the UA community.

Required Proj



HR Accounting has been working on FY22 Staff Benefit Projections since the end of January.
Staff benefit assumptions for FY22 and beyond are developed based on contracts with unions
and benefit vendors, and discussions with leadership. Then, Accounting Team members prepare
projections for individual benefit costs based on the projections assumptions, actual FY21 costs
to date, and historical costs. The Staff Benefit Projections are mostly finished by mid-February.
The projections are submitted to Cost Analysis to aid in their development of FY22 Staff Benefit
rates.

Update as of 3/8/2021: The majority of components are completed.  Questions from Cost
Analysis are being resolved.

1042-S Reporting
HR Accounting is currently working on 1042-S Reporting. This is Federal reporting of
International employees US income and withholdings. The 1042-S balancing is performed, and
the 1042-S is submitted to the IRS by March 15.

Update as of 3/8/2021: The 1042s process is still ongoing and balancing will be completed by
3/9/21.


